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Declaration on the extension of the Candidate List for substances of very high 
concern (SVHC) by the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) 
 
 

On 17/12/2015, five new substances were added to the Candidate List of the substances of very high 
concern (SVHC), extending it from 163 to 168 substances. The Candidate List is a list of substances 
that can have severe effects on people’s health or the environment.  
 
We have checked our products with regard to the new substances in order to adhere to the 
information obligation in line with the Directive on substances of very high concern that came into 
effect at the start of December 2008, as per article 33, section 1 of European Directive 1907/2006/EC 
(REACH). 
 
You will find further information on the new substances on the Candidate List on the website of the 
European Chemicals Agency under http://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 
 
This declaration considers the step-by-step implementation of the current, environmentally-relevant 
EU directives and applies to products that have been manufactured by Fr. Sauter AG since this 
directive came into effect. 
 
Basel, March 2016 

     
 
 
 
 

Dr. Walter Reithofer    Dr. Dirk Bongert  
Executive Vice President    Head of Quality Management SAUTER Group 
 


